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Brian,
 
Birchwood, Volunteer Services and of course SC DNR did a fabulous job with the “Virtual” fishing simulator next to 
the Birchwood Gym. It was the first time for approximately 85% of the juveniles to try fishing, even if just virtually.
 
WIS Columbia (NBC) attended the event and we anticipate their coverage. Several additional outlets are requesting 
our footage. 
 
Social Media engaged as well.
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Affairs Director
South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice
Office: 803-896-9765
Cell: 803-920-9850
Email: ptmont@scdjj.net
http://www.state.sc.us/djj/
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